
Dorota Richards 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

FW: Notification under Section 42(IE)(a) of the Waste Management Act 1996 as 
amended 
epa.pdf 

From: Anne Lordan [mailto:Anne.Lordan@CorkCoCo.ie] 
Sent: 12 May 2016 10:49 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Notification under Section 42(IE)(a) of the Waste Management Act 1996 as amended 

For the attention of Dorota Richards, Office of Environmental Sustainability. 

Your Ref: Reg. No. WO290-01 

I refer to your letter dated 8'h April, 2016 regarding the above. 

The following link provides access to EIA documentation in respect of 12/735 
htt~://maps.corkcoco.ie/SharepointRe~o~s/Plannin~Docs.as~x?a~~FileNum=l8a-l2735 

I will forward response to Items 1 and 3 of your correspondence by post today. See attachment. 

If you need anything further, you can let me know. 

Regards 

Anne Lordan. 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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Comhairle Contae Chorcai 
Cork County Council 

Rann6g PleanPa, Teacb Norton, 
Bithar Chord, An Sciobairin, 

Co. chorczi. 
F6n: (028) 40340 O Faiu (028) 21660 

Sulomh Crrzroin: aaw.wrkcoco.ic 
Planning Section, Norton House, 

Cork Road, Skibbueen, 
Co. Cork. 

Tell (Om) 40340 0 Pax ( O S )  21660 
Web aww.wrkeoco.ie 

Dorota Richards, 
Programme Officer, 
Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Offce of Environmental Sustainability, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

12* May, 201 6. 

Your Ref: Reg. No. WO290-01 

RE/ Notification under Section 42(IE)(a) of the Waste Management Act, 1996 
as amended 

Dear Madam, 

I refer to your letter dated 8Ih April, 2016 in connection with the above. 

The Senior Planner has responded has follows: 

1. Application is, as stated, for development permitted to Bantry Bay Harbour 
Commissioners under Planning Reg. No. 12/735. 

2. EIA documents relating to Planning Reg. No. 12/735 are available from the following 
link 
- 12735 You will need to access via Internet Explorer. 

3. The Planning Authority has no observations to make. 

Yours faithfully, 

m L7rTdCrJ 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
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